
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

A clinic session is being held at Rugeley Fire Station on Sunday 8th May, this is a walk in session (no 

appointment needed) for 5-11 year olds to receive their Covid vaccination. Clinic is running from 

10am to 3:00pm. 

You will be asked to fill in a consent form on arrival - if you have your child’s NHS number please can 

you bring this with you as it helps our process (but don’t worry if you can’t find it!) 

If your child has tested positive for Covid in the last 12 weeks please be advised that your child will 

not be able to have the Covid vaccine until after this time. The 12 week date is the 13th February 

2022. 

Please can you ensure that only 1 parent/person with Parental Responsibility accompanies your 

child and where possible please do not bring any other children with you – this is due to the 

limitations of space in the clinic. 

Once your child has received their vaccine they will need to wait 15 minutes at the clinic  

If you have any questions these can be answered on the day as there will be qualified staff at the 

clinics  

More information can be found at 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/coronavirus-covid-

19-vaccination-for-children/coronavirus-covid-19-vaccine-for-children-aged-5-to-15/ 

Kind regards  

CYP Covid immunisation team  
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